Dear Owner/Manager:

Thank you for agreeing to become a part of Missouri’s Designated Driver Program, “CHEERS to the Designated Driver”.  As a participant, your establishment has agreed to offer free non-alcoholic drinks to the acknowledged designated driver in a group of two or more.  We are providing you with promotional materials such as cups, pens, posters and t-shirts to help your patrons acknowledge the program and to be used at your establishment.  Please make sure that your employees are aware of your participation and your guests aware of the opportunity to be a designated driver!

I am including an order form for your establishment.  Please feel free to order supplies as needed for your services, employees and patrons.

I look forward to working with you to increase the amount of designated drivers.  Thanks to you and your establishment for taking a stand and supporting designated drivers.  If I can be of assistance to you, please let me know.  I can be reached at 884-9335 or cheers@missouri.edu
Sincerely,

State Coordinator Project CHEERS to the Designated Driver
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